

John Robortella <john.robortella@gmail.com>

Objection to 4/1/20 Planning Board Meeting

3 messages

nfalanga@rochester.rr.com <nfalanga@rochester.rr.com>

Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 1:48 PM

To: John Robortella <john.robortella@gmail.com>, "j13red@yahoo.com" <j13red@yahoo.com>, "credmond@jrlon.com" <credmond@jrlon.com>, "lindahebs@gmail.com" lindahebs@gmail.com" <jimfoley29@mac.com>, "frances@zoglaw.com" <frances@zoglaw.com>

Town of Farmington Planning Board Via John Robortella

You are conducting a public hearing that is not a public hearing. Aside from violating applicable New York law rules and regulations, the hearing only places DRS in a favorable position vs the interests of the residents of the Town

Thank you

Jim Falanga & Jim Foley

From: "John Robortella"

To: Adrian", Timothy (Farmington ZBA)", "Ed Hemminger", Shauncy", Doug (Farmington Planning Board)", "Jill Attardi", Jeremy", "Aaron Sweeney", Thomas", Nate", Michael", Ron", Steve", Peter", Sue", Patricia"
Cc: "Sheldon Boyce", "Michael Crosby", Jeff (Farmington Attorney)", Lance", "Daniel Compitello", "Marcy Daniels", David", "Peter Dolgos", "Nancy Falanga", Michelle", "James Foley", "Don Giroux", "August Gordner", "Herb Hartman", Esq.", "Jamie Kincaid", "Robin MacDonald", "David Matt", "Sarah Mitchell", David (Farmington)", "Terence Robinson", John", "Donald Young"
Sent: Monday March 16 2020 2:44:16PM
Subject: Farmington Delaware River Solar Correspondence, Updated March 16, 2020

To:

Farmington Town Board
Farmington Planning Board
Farmington Zoning Board of Appeals
Town Staff and Others

Re:

Farmington Delaware River Solar Correspondence, Updated March 16, 2020

Attached is **Correspondence #154** received today (March 26, 2020), re: New York State Department of Agriculture and Markets Guidelines for Agricultural Mitigation for Solar Energy Projects (revision 4/19.2018).

Also attached is the updated correspondence abstract.

NOTE TO SARAH: Would you please post the attached two files on the Town website. I will bring in the hard copy tomorrow. Thank you very much.

John Robortella

Town of Farmington Planning Board Clerk

John Robortella < john.robortella@gmail.com>

Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 2:13 PM

To: "Bellis, Adrian" <abelia@rochester.rr.com>, "DeLucia, Timothy (Farmington ZBA)" <tmdelucia@aol.com>, Ed Hemminger <edhemminger@gmail.com>, "Maloy, Shauncy" <Shauncy.maloy@gmail.com>, "Viets, Doug (Farmington Planning Board)" <drviets2@gmail.com>, "Bowerman, Nate" <bowermantownboard@gmail.com>, "Brabant, Lance" <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>, "Brand, Ron" <rlbplans@gmail.com>, "Casale, Michael" <mjcdvm@yahoo.com>, "Daniels, Marcy" <confidentialsecretary@townoffarmingtonny.com>, "Degear, David" <ddegear@farmingtonny.org>, Dan Delpriore <ddelpriore@farmingtonny.org>, "Finley, Michelle" <townclerk@farmingtonny.org>, Don Giroux <dgiroux@farmingtonny.org>, August Gordner <agordner@farmingtonny.org>, Herb Hartman <FVFAChief@gmail.com>, "Herendeen, Ron" <rherendeen@live.com>, "Hilton, Sue" <suehilton100@gmail.com>, "Ingalsbe, Peter" <pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>, Jamie Kincaid <jkincaid@farmingtonny.org>, Robin MacDonald <rmacdonald@farmingtonny.org>, Sarah Mitchell <smitchell@farmingtonny.org>, Collin Sowinski <CSowinski@mrbgroup.com>, "Weidenborner, John" <jweidenborner@farmingtonny.org>, "Wirth, Patricia" <pwirth1@rochester.rr.com>

Cc: Nancy Falanga <nfalanga@rochester.rr.com>, James Foley <jimfoley29@mac.com>

The following e-mail being forwarded to you was received at 1:48 p.m, today from Jim Falanga and Jim Foley, re: April 1st Planning Board meeting.

John [Quoted text hidden]

Ed Hemminger <edhemminger@gmail.com>

Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 2:17 PM

To: John Robortella <john.robortella@gmail.com>, Ron Brand <rlbplans@gmail.com> Cc: Adrian Bellis <abellis@rochester.rr.com>, Tim Delucia <tmdelucia@aol.com>, Shauncy Maloy <Shauncy.maloy@gmail.com>, Doug Viets <drviets2@gmail.com>, "Bowerman, Nate"

<bowermantownboard@gmail.com>, Lance Brabant <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>, "Casale, Michael" <micdvm@yahoo.com>, Marcy Daniels <confidentialsecretary@townoffarmingtonny.com>, David Degear

<ddegear@farmingtonny.org>, Daniel DelPriore <ddelpriore@farmingtonny.org>, Town of Farmington Clerk

<townclerk@farmingtonny.org>, Don Giroux <dgiroux@farmingtonny.org>, August Gordner

<agordner@farmingtonny.org>, Herb Hartman <FVFAChief@gmail.com>, "Herendeen, Ron"

<rherendeen@live.com>, "Hilton, Sue" <suehilton100@gmail.com>, Peter Ingalsbe cpingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>,

Jamie Kincaid <jkincaid@farmingtonny.org>, Robin MacDonald <rmacdonald@farmingtonny.org>, Sarah Mitchell

<smitchell@farmingtonny.org>, Collin Sowinski <CSowinski@mrbgroup.com>, "Weidenborner, John"

<jweidenborner@farmingtonny.org>, "Wirth, Patricia" <pwirth1@rochester.rr.com>, Nancy Falanga

<nfalanga@rochester.rr.com>, James Foley <jimfoley29@mac.com>

This is an issue for our legal council. The only thing we are doing is to table and continue the public hearing until May 6th.

Ed

[Quoted text hidden]